
 

   
      Storm Water Board 

Special Public Work Session Minutes 
July 24, 2018 at 6:30 pm 

 

The Storm Water Board for the Town of Cedar Lake held a Special Public Work Session on July 24, 2018 
at the Woods of Cedar Creek Subdivision detention pond. Members present were Daniel Enright and 
Ryan Lisek. Member Thomas Frick was absent. 
Staff present were Jill Murr and Don Oliphant. 

 
The Board, Staff and Residents met at the detention pond and went on a walking tour of the 
neighborhood. Residents were able to express their concerns with the drainage issues and the effects on 
their properties.  
  
 
 
___________________________   __________________________ 
Daniel Enright - Chairman   Thomas Frick - Vice-Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________  ____________________________ 
Ryan Lisek - Member    Tammy Bilgri, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
The Town of Cedar Lake is subject to the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who plan to 
attend this meeting and who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to observe and/or participate in this meeting, or who have 
questions regarding accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, please contact the Town Hall at (219) 374-7400. 

-explore everyday-


